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FINANCIAL MATTERS 

Financial tracking through February reflects: 

                General: Revenue exceeding budget, expenses a hair under budget. 

         Street:  Revenue exceeding budget, again expenses slightly under 

   budget. 

Sewer Operations: Revenue exceeding budget, expenses in excess of budget, 

   but is a factor of contract payment timing.  March results 

   will reflect expenses consistent with budget. 

Staff continues to do an excellent job managing finances. 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING:  MARCH 3, 2016 

The City Council had no action items on their agenda for this meeting. 

Mike Cavallaro, Executive Director of the Rogue Valley Council of Governments, 

provided the Council with an annual overview of the organization, their primary 

activities and accomplishments as well as services provided to Shady Cove. 

Interactively with the Council, Jackson County Sheriff’s Deputy Jeff McGrath spoke about public safety     

matters as well as his interaction with the community at large.  He also reiterated his commitment to serve at 

least 2 years in Shady Cove which greatly pleased the entire Council. 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING:  MARCH 17, 2016                          

Two applicants applied for the vacant positions on the City’s Budget Committee:  Dick McGregor and Ed Mayer.  

Both are or have been directly involved in City/County Government and or have extensive business experience.  

They were appointed to fill the two vacancies.  

The Budget Committee Meeting for F/Y 2016-2017 is scheduled for May 9th beginning at 9:00 AM in the City 

Council Chambers. 

http://www.shadycove.net


CITY COUNCIL MEETING:  MARCH 17, 2016                         … continued 

APRIL CITY COUNCIL  MEETINGS: 

April 7th—Staff will provide the City Council with a draft of the proposed language for a Riparian Protection 

Ordinance. 

April 21st—Zach Olsen, Project Manager for Hiland Water, will provide an update of their progress and plans 

for Shady Cove. 

The Council reviewed the submissions, by two Engineering Firms, to provide a long term assessment of the 

Wastewater Treatment Plant.  They are: 

 Dyer Partnership Engineers & Planners, Inc.  $29,500 

 Civil West Engineering Services, Inc.   $20,918 

The Council expressed concerns regarding the detail and quality contained in each submission.  Following      

considerable discussion, it was concluded that Civil West Engineering Services, Inc. would provide the            

information desired by the City and are locally available for meetings at the plant or additional sessions with Staff 

or Council.   

Ultimately, the Council authorized the City Administrator to enter into an agreement with Civil West Engineering 

Services, Inc.   

It is anticipated that the assessment will provide the current as well as future administrations sufficient             

information to accurately and timely plan, schedule and budget upgrades and or equipment replacements. 

The Council approved a motion to allow the City Administrator to approve or deny OLCC permit requests.     

Applicants can appeal decisions to the City Council. 

CITY HALL LANDSCAPE: 

In celebration of Earth Day, you are invited to help beautify the landscape in front of City Hall.  We will work 

together to spread bark mulch.  Bring your gloves and a garden rake or shovel.  Meet in front of City Hall on  

Saturday, April 23rd to help from 10:00 AM—2:00 PM. 

CITYWIDE CLEANUP DAY: 

The Citywide Cleanup Day is back!!  Disposal of refuse, yard debris and furniture will be on Saturday, April 30th 

from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM located in the County parking lot across from the boat ramp and County Park on 

Rogue River Drive.  A complete list of accepted items is located on the next page of this newsletter.  One 

pickup load or trailer load per household will be accepted; Shady Cove residents only. 

ENJOY MUSIC IN THE PARK!: 

The City will present Music in the Park every 3rd Saturday of summer from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM at Aunt       

Caroline’s Park on the following dates;  June 18th, July 16th, August 20th and September 17th.  Free to         

everyone.  Bring your own chair or blanket.  Additional parking is available across from the park in front of the 

dentist office and daycare. 



 



U p c o m in g  E v e n t s  

 

April 9th 

Pear Blossom 

Info:   541-840-8007 

http://www.pearblossomparade.org/  

 
April 23rd 

City Hall Park Clean Up  

10:00 AM—2:00 PM 

Info:   541-878-2225 

May 7th —8th  
35th Annual Wildflower Show 

Shady Cove School Gym 

100 Cleveland St. 

10:00 AM—4:00 PM 

Info:   541-878-2702 
 

May 21st-22nd 

Shady Cove Upper Rogue Chamber 

Salmon Fever Festival 

Info:   541-878-2404 

 

Again, we would like to take this time to thank all of 

our underwriters and to encourage all of our       

listeners to support them and to remind them that 

you heard about them on K-Shady Radio at KSHD 

94.3 FM.  The Dog’s Life Pet Spa is a new sponsor 

of KSHD in Shady Cove along with Valero’s Gas and 

Convenience Store, Horace Mann Insurance,     

Charla’s Family Barber Shop, Upper Rogue Auto 

Care in Shady Cove, Shady Cove Collision, Heaven 

Scent Flower Shop in Eagle Point, and Shady Cove 

Market and Sun and Moon Martial Arts in Eagle 

Point. 

We are constantly working on our signal strength 

and keeping our music format up to date.  In the 

past month we have added another 700 or so new 

and current tunes ( top ten songs from 2000—2015) 

to our large library of music.  If there is something  

anyone would wish to hear, we have it at the station 

or can get it very quickly.  We gladly accept any   

ideas or opinions you might have regarding our    

station playlist or programming.  We are constantly 

vigilant in regards to any potentially offensive     

material that might slip through our ever watchful 

eyes and ears.  Let us know of any problems       

regarding content, and we will deal with it            

immediately. 

We recently sent out notices to all of our               

underwriters that our standard underwriting cycle is 

starting up again for the   March to August summer 

season.  The station underwriting rates have gone 

up slightly to cover the cost of our very popular 

streaming service.  Regardless of the rate increase, 

we are still the best advertising buy in the valley at 

about $20 a month.  If anyone has, or knows of, a 

new business in the area, please let them know that 

the station would love to run ads for them and that 

the cost and coverage area is affordable and       

effective. 

If you have any ideas about the kinds of                

programming or music you would like to hear on 

KSHD 94.3 FM please let us know.  Check us out on 

the internet at:  “shadycove.net”.  Just click on the 

link to the station’s live broadcast. 

W e  a r e  a l s o  o n  F a c e b o o k                                             

at: facebook.com/Kshadyradio   

Y o u  c a n  a l s o  w r i t e  u s  a t :                                    

shadycoveradio@yahoo.com 

http://www.pearblossomparade.org/
http://www.shadycove.net/
http://www.facebook.com/Kshadyradio
mailto:shadycoveradio@yahoo.com

